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AlbaChem VLR Letter Removing Solvents are Changing...

In order to comply with GHS*, CARB*, and California Proposition 65, and to reduce we have changed 
the formula for AlbaChem Letter Removing Solvent #1018 and the container size for #1019.  The new 
formula does not contain methylene chloride (dichloromethane).  Methylene chloride requires a GHS & 
Prop 65 cancer warning and is prohibited for use in all non-manufacturing applications (in California). 
The new container size much stronger and will dramatically reduce shipping damage.

New AlbaChem® VLR Letter Removing Solvent #1020 is a super strong acetal solvent.  It does not 
require any cancer or reproductive toxicity warnings.  Best of all VLR #1020 performs equal to or better 
than #1018.

While new 1020 VLR Letter Removing Solvent requires a flammable liquid warning, it 
may be shipped by ground (UPS, Fedex Ground, Common Carrier) as a limited quantity 
within the United States.  When shipped as a limited quantity, no extra hazmat fees 
apply.  The limited quantity diamond label will be included on VLR that is shipped to 
you.  When you ship VLR to your customers, you must affix a limited quantity diamond 
to the outside of the cartons.  This is the same as when you ship most aerosol products 
and/or old formula VLR.
We are pleased to be able to provide a “health-wise” safer product without any performance 
disadvantages.  Please call or email if you have any questions . . . 800-233-4468 or sales@albatross-usa.com.

* GHS = Global Harmonized System (of labeling)
* CARB = California Air Resources Board




